
 

 
 

20 March 2023 
 
Mr. Paul Miller 
Bellah Homes 
PO BOX 346 
Lee’s Summit, Missouri 64063 
(816) 326-2929 
 
RE: Advanced Aesthetics Center – Lee’s Summit, MO 
 
Mr. Miller: 
 
Per our discussions regarding this project, Darin Seidel and BC Engineers hereby resign as 
Electrical Engineer of Record and will perform no further work related to this project. 
 
You are free to hire another Electrical Engineer to complete any additional work you 
require on this project.  A copy of this letter shall be included with any submission to the 
city notifying them of the change of Engineer of Record in compliance with Missouri 
Division of Professional Registration statutes. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Darin T. Seidel, PE 
Vice President 
BC Engineers, Inc.  
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